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5 November 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 

National Anti-Bullying Week 
“Change Starts With Us” 
11 - 15 November 2019 

 
Next week RGS will be involved in National Anti-Bullying Week.  As part of this week, we are having a 
Mufti Day on Friday, 15 November 2019 when the boys can come to school in their own smart casual 
clothing. Boys who wish to come to school in mufti on 15 November will be asked to contribute £1 
towards children’s charities involved with anti-bullying work chosen by the Prefects including Children in 
Need. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs D Booth 
Assistant Head 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 

 

 


